
Consider becoming a lift station operator 

If you have some mechanical ability and want to help keep our sanitary system in good working order, 

consider becoming a lift station operator. The work is part time with flexible hours, requires some 

training and the ability to get In and out of the lift stations. For more information contact Jim Latta or 

any of the three commissioners for more information. You’re always welcome to attend our meetings 

which are usually held the second Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m. at the Town Hall. You can obtain a 

job description via email from Ron Harrell. ronharrell46@gmail.com 
 

Consider becoming a commissioner 

The best way to see what a commissioner does is to attend one of our meetings on the second 

Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m. at the Town Hall. For more information, feel free to contact any of 

our three commissioners listed on this website. You may also obtain a job description via email from Ron 

Harrell. ronharrell46@gmail.com 

mailto:ronharrell46@gmail.com
mailto:ronharrell46@gmail.com

